joyful noise!



Caregiver Newsletter

November 9, 2018 "Someone if thankful for you today" - Anonymous

Faces of Joy









These photos capture a few moments from our week.. Mr. Doug and the Ulndy nursing students creating fall artwork. Mr. Jerry and Jennifer, Guest Relations Assistant enjoying a sandwich from our friends at Oak Street Health. Miss Jennie and Miss Harriet making pumpkins look like turkeys. Miss Kelly and Miss Harriet enjoying collaborative artwork with Doug and Olivia.

Upcoming dates

November 15th- Come celebrate with us at the Holiday Dessert Bar from 3:00 to 5:30pm

November 22nd and 23rd Joy's House is closed for Thanksgiving

Highlights of the week of November 5-9th

Monday: Discussions of the Muppets and sandwiches were had at the house today

Tuesday: Voting, elections and USA trivia were the highlights of the day

Wednesday: 7/11 game, decorating pumpkins & lots of laughter

Thursday: Domino toppling, movie quotes and great discussions

Friday: Collaborative artwork was the high point of the day

A bit of humor

How do you fix a broken pumpkin? With a pumpkin patch

Caregiver Tip

In the chaos of the upcoming holiday season, it is okay to stop and take a break. It is perfectly acceptable to simplify your holiday routine. This will help both you and your loved one.

Joy's House serves families by providing exceptional adult day and caregiver services.

